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Haley Seger

From: TN Help <tnhelp@service-now.com>
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:03 PM
To: Joseph Santangelo; Haley Seger
Subject: SR-222 From near Proposed SR 468 to near Camp Ground Road, TDOT PIN 132709.00 - Project # 

SHPO0002118

 
TENNESSEE HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE 
2941 LEBANON PIKE 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243-0442 
 OFFICE: (615) 532-1550 

www.tnhistoricalcommission.org 
  
2023-04-03 14:50:02 CDT  
  
Joseph Santangelo 
TDOT 
joseph.santangelo@tn.gov 
  
RE: Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), Architecture Review, SR-222 From near Proposed SR 
468 to near Camp Ground Road, TDOT PIN 132709.00, Project#: SHPO0002118, Stanton, Haywood 
County, TN 
  
  
Dear Mr. Santangelo: 
  
In response to your request, we have reviewed the architectural survey report and accompanying 
documentation submitted by you regarding the above-referenced undertaking.  Our review of and 
comment on your proposed undertaking are among the requirements of Section 106 of the National 
Historic Preservation Act.  This Act requires federal agencies or applicants for federal assistance to 
consult with the appropriate State Historic Preservation Office before they carry out their proposed 
undertakings.  The Advisory Council on Historic Preservation has codified procedures for carrying out 
Section 106 review in 36 CFR 800 (Federal Register, December 12, 2000, 77698-77739).   
  
Considering the information provided, we concur that the Oak Hill Farm is not eligible due to 
insufficient integrity (loss of buildings). We further concur that no architectural resources eligible for 
listing in the National Register of Historic Places will be affected by this undertaking.  
  
The revised consultant report mentions connector roads as part of the Blue Oval Megasite project. 
Please confirm that these have already been reviewed or will be reviewed for Section 106 
compliance. In the future, the cover letter should state if the undertaking has been revised since the 
last submission and provide detail on the revised scope of work. The consultant report shows that the 
project has been shortened from 3.81 miles to 2.04 miles, but the cover letter only states that the 
project is 2.04 miles with no explanation that this was revised from the initial submission.  
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If project plans are changed please contact this office to determine what further action, if any, will be 
necessary to comply with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act.  Please include the 
Project # when submitting additional information regarding this undertaking. Questions or comments 
may be directed to Casey Lee, who drafted this response, at Casey.Lee@tn.gov, +16152533163. 
  
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
  

 
E. Patrick McIntyre, Jr. 
Executive Director and 

State Historic Preservation Officer 
  
  
Ref:MSG7866978_W3LEEtEA8o6wGDUVcHlQ 


